Kess, Quinn

From: Michelle Couture <l .

Sent: Tuesday, December 03, 2013 11:33 AM

To: CTPS

Subject: The state wide ban of out of state breeders

From: Michelle Couture N R AR AT
Subject: The state wide ban of out of state breeders Resident of: Windham

Message Body:

This ban will not reduce puppy mills... Most of the pet stores | deal with are small family run stores.. All pets is my store
of choice. From food to advice and to the general health and treatment of all their animals is beyond reproach. They
actively deal with USDA certified breeders maybe that is what ct should do make sure all pets come from USDA certified

sources instead of an outright ban thank you




